
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
   

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

FOOTBALL CHAMPIONSHIP WINNERS 

Our Girls’ football team have topped the Preston Schools’ Football 

Championship this year. Congratulations to all our players in Year 5 and Year 

6. A fantastic result! Next year, we return to competing in the Premier League. 

Our girls have also qualified for the final of the Dick Kerr Ladies’ Cup. The final 

is taking place at PNE Deepdale on Tuesday 7th May at 3.30 pm. Tickets are 

£3.00 on the door – you are most welcome to attend to support Sherwood. 
 

KURLING 

A group of pupils from Year 6 attended the indoor Kurling competition this 

week and finished 5th overall. Well done! 

 

SCHOOL BUSINESS SUPPORT OFFICER APPOINTMENT 

We are delighted to share the news that we have successfully appointed a 

new School Business Support Officer. We welcome Miss Gemma Worthington 

next half term.  
 

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE CHARITY 

Congratulations to our Year 5 children for delivering an incredible bake sale 

in School this week. The children raised £360 from the sale of cakes and 

cookies! £180 will be donated to Ronald McDonald House Charity who 

support families of children admitted to Manchester Children’s Hospital. Well 

done Year 5! 
 

SUPPORT FOR FAMILIES AND CHILDREN 

We have updated our website with details of the services available from the 

Child and Family Wellbeing Service this term. Please also click here for an 

invitation to attend Positive Minds – a parent and carer support group. The 

support group provides guidance and strategies to support your child’s 

mental health.  
 

MAY HALF TERM PROVISION 

Please find attached details of Team Theme holiday provision running at 

Sherwood at May Half term. We’ve not printed a copy of the form for every 

child – paper copies are available at the office or email 

admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk and we’ll pop a copy in your child’s book 

bag. A great enrichment opportunity!   
 

LANCASHIRE DANCE FINAL 

Good luck to our Dance Team who compete at Blackpool Winter Garden’s 

Opera House on Monday in the Lancashire Dance Final.  
 

Please click here to view our calendar for next week and here to visit our 

Curriculum gallery.  

Our Curriculum newsletters for the half term ahead are here for your 

information. 

Kindest regards, Mrs J Lumb 

 

 

 

 

We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 

 

Sherwood Primary School    

NEWSLETTER     26/04/2024  

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/25823281
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/25823171
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/supporting-your-childs-mental-health/131177
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/supporting-your-childs-mental-health/131177
mailto:admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.wintergardensblackpool.co.uk/events/breaking-boundaries/
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/events
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/work/bird-hide-building-in-mason-wood/89558
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/work/bird-hide-building-in-mason-wood/89558


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

COMMENCING NEXT WEEK: 
 

Day Time Club Drop 

Off/Collection 

Point 

Tues 

8am Netball Junior Yard 

3.30pm Players in Education Y5/6 Cloakroom 

3.30pm Y6 English Booster Y5/6 Cloakroom 

3.30pm Coding with 

Codey Bolts 

Y5/6 Cloakroom 

Wed 

8am Ju-Jitsu Main Entrance 

3.30pm Y6 Maths Booster Y5/6 Cloakroom 

3.30pm Tag Rugby Y5/6 Cloakroom 

Thurs 

8am Tennis Junior Yard 

8am Dance Main Entrance 

Lunchtime Chess Class 5MH 

Lunchtime Lego Class 2KH 

Lunchtime Pupil Newspaper Class 6KS 

3.30pm Cricket & Rounders Y3/4 cloakroom 

3.30pm Performing Arts Y1-2 Cloakroom 

Friday 

8am Tennis Junior Yard 

8am Gymnastics Y1-2 Cloakroom 

8am Multi-skills EYFS/Infant Yard 

3.30pm Cricket & Rounders Y5/6 Cloakroom 

3.30pm Art Y3-4 Cloakroom 

Our KS2 children are requested to wear their PE kits to 

school on a day on which they are attending a 

sporting enrichment club, thank you! EYFS, Y1 and Y2 

children attending Gymnastics or Multi-skills may wear 

their own sports kit/clothes and bring their uniform to 

change into. Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING FOR OUR KS2 YARD 

A huge thank you for your fundraising support. 

We’ve added the following to our playground 

fundraising pot over the last term: 

Non-Uniform Days: £1271.00 

Bake Sale: £180 

A fantastic boost to our playground fundraising 

pot! Thank you all! 

 



       TEAMTHEME.COM  

  

 

 

 

 

AT SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 TUESDAY 28TH MAY – FRIDAY 31ST MAY 

9am - 3.30pm (Drop off from 8.45am) 
THIS COURSE IS ONLY AVAILABLE TO PUPILS FROM SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 1 DAY £20 - 2 DAYS £35 - 3 DAYS £45 - 4 DAYS £55 - 5 DAYS £60 

Please fill in the form below and hand in all cash only to the school office by FRIDAY 24TH MAY 

 
……………..……………….………………………………………….………………………………….………….…………….………………………………………………….…………………………..………………………………… 

Please complete the form below with payment dependant on days attending. CASH ONLY which will be payable to TEAMTHEME 

Please hand in to the school office by FRIDAY 24TH MAY  2024 

  

PLAYERS NAME: ……………………………………..……….……………………………………AGE: ……… D.O.B.……..……...……….. SCH YR:……. 

 

ADDRESS:………………………………………………………………………………………………………...…………………………………………………… 

 

POST CODE: ….………………………….. e-mail: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

PLAYER’S MEDICAL CONDITIONS: ……………………………………...…………………..……………REQUIRED DAYS………………………………. 

  Please complete on the reverse if you need to 

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT No(s): …………..……………………………..……………SIGNED:……………….….………..………………………………….. 

     By completing & returning this form means that you are accepted & enrolled onto the course.    (PARENT / GUARDIAN) 

 

      THE COUNTRY’S No. 1 PROVIDER OF FUN, SPORT & YOUTH DEVELOPMENT 



 Sherwood Primary School    

ONLINE SAFETY UPDATE 
 

26/04/2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Summer Term Online Safety Update. This term we shine a 

spotlight on: age restrictions, parental settings and Whatsapp. 
 

AGE RATINGS 

Most social media platforms require users to be a minimum age to use their 

services. Lying about age and providing false information is very common 

among children. Unfortunately, many parents are aware that this is 

happening. Apps have age ratings so that users are not exposed to 

inappropriate content. For example: If your child is 7 but says they are 13 

when they sign up for an account, here are the dangers: 

• Your child may get used to lying when signing up to other apps and 

websites. 

• They may get friend requests from older children. 

• They may be added to groups without consent. 

However, in 5 years time when your child becomes 12, the social media 

platform will believe that they are 18, an adult. When the app targets an adult 

audience:  

• Your child will get friend requests from adults. 

• Your child will see adverts targeted at adults. 

• Your child will see content for 18+ years. 

• Children safety settings will not work. 

 

GAMING - THINK BEFORE YOU CHAT 

Each game has an age rating (PEGI). The rating indicates if the game is 

suitable for your child’s age. Age ratings do not apply to the chat part of an 

online game. Most online games allow children to talk and message others 

directly whilst playing. Age ratings will not restrict the type of conversation or 

language used. 
 

PARENTAL CONTROLS AND PRIVACY SETTINGS 

Your Internet provider will provide parental controls to allow you to restrict 

access to the Internet on your home wi-fi network. 
 

They can be very effective tools to help reduce the risks your children may 

face. However, they are not 100% effective, so they shouldn’t replace the 

need for you to support and advise your child using the Internet. 
 

Mobile phone providers also provide a family app option that will support 

you in restricting use and the content that your child accesses.  
 

WHATSAPP 

This messaging service presents significant risks to our young children and 

may impact your child’s emotional wellbeing. Please see attached. 

 

For further guidance and advice, please click here.  

Kind regards, Mrs J Lumb 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-safety/34061


 


